
For information about our 50th Anniversary activities contact  
Cathy Raymond @ 603-526-4077 x231; craymond@lakesunapeevna.org...or visit LakeSunapeeVNA.org 

 
Sincere thanks to                                              for its generous support of our 50th! 

Caring for the community since 1970!

These stencils (and many more!), which now adorn a quilt that is displayed at the current 
LSRVNA offices, were originally painted in the 1990’s as a border of the conference room in 
the agency’s former location on the corner of County and Newport Roads in New London.   

 
 Each image was selected by a hospice family member in honor of a loved one...and  

then painted onto the walls by a dedicated volunteer “stenciling crew”.   
 

The stencils are a reflection of the beauty of each person’s unique life and a tribute 
 to the hospice care philosophy that remains today.

A Labor of Love!


